Forest Creek Property Owners Association

June 2022 Newsletter

❖ Summer Events in Baton Rouge

- o BREC June Events Kidz Fest, swim lessons, luaus, zoo tours, and much more! https://www.brec.org/index.cfm/subhome/thismonth
- EBR Parish Library fun summer programs, classes, and events!
 https://www.ebrpl.com/LibraryServices/ProgramsClassesEvents.html

* Reminders & Updates

- Dues Reminder: The annual association dues of \$200.00 were due on <u>June 1st</u>. Thank you to those who have already paid their dues. If you have not yet submitted your payment, please do so as soon as you can. Thank you.
 - For information about paying dues online, visit the Forest Creek website and see the "Pay Your Dues Online" section.
- o **Street Parking**: Vehicles should only be parked on the street temporarily and should not be parked on the grass or blocking mailboxes or driveways, otherwise towing will be enforced.

Contact Us

- o Magnolia Management Services
 - **•** (225) 286-7546
 - info@magnoliabr.com
- o Forest Creek Property Owners Association Website:
 - www.forestcreekbr.com
- Board President Kimberly London Plant <u>fcpoa@fcpoa.org</u>